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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

The children have had a very busy few weeks recently: The reception children successfully undertook their first 

school trip, Year 2 children are completing their SATs and Year 1 has been busy planting and growing their own food. 

We had a fantastic Party Night last Friday and FOBSA have also planned a Mufti Day for the last Friday of term.  

I would like to thank everyone involved for their dedication to raising funds for our children. 

Enjoy your half term break, when it comes! 

 

Kind regards 

Miss K Aldred 

 

 

 

Miss K Aldred  

Headteacher 

 
  

New Classes 

 

It was a pleasure to welcome our new Reception 

September intake just before half term.  Children 

in our current Year R, 1 and 2 will meet their new 

ddddddd New Classes 

 
Waitrose Green Tokens   

MAY 

WE NEED YOUR HELP!!! 

Thank you to everyone that has already started 

dropping their green tokens in our box! We would 

appreciate as much support as possible so please help 

spread the word with friends and family. 

Any money raised will go towards updating our library 

stock. 

Dates for your Diaries  

 
28/5/18     Half Term 
4/6/18       Inset day 
5/6/18       School reopens at 08.45am 
8/6/18       FOBSA Quiz Night 
13/6/18     Year 2 Trip: Winchester Science Centre 
21/6/18:    Year 1 Trip: Bockett Farm Centre 
22/6/18:    FOBSA Film Night 
3/07/18:    Transition Day  (All yr groups) 
6/7/18        Annual reports to parents 
9/7/18       Open afternoon 3.15-5.30 
11/7/18     Family day (Sports day) 
16/7/18    Year 2 Leavers Disco 
20/7/18     Final Assembly 09.15am  
School closes at 2.00pm  
23/07/18 Inset Day 

 

 

 

 
PLANT SALE 

Year 2 will be holding a plant sale on Friday afternoon. All 

plants have been grown and nurtured by our gardeners and are 

being sold to raise funds to help maintain the garden for the 

future. All plants cost 50p and we would appreciate your 

support. 

RHS Wisley Budding Gardeners 

 

Next Thursday and Friday I will be taking four Year 2 

representatives to RHS Wisley to enter their ‘Budding 

Gardener’ competition. We have been overwhelmed with 

the amazing response to our Bee Friendly project and 

look forward to sharing our experiences with you all. 

Keep an eye on the school Facebook and twitter pages 

for further updates. 

 

Reading Champions 
It was a real pleasure to accompany our ‘Reading 

Champions’ to Barnes Literature Festival yesterday. 

They were a credit to our school. Thanks also to HEART 

who supported this terms trip. I am on the lookout for 

next terms ‘champions’ and will announce what this is 

shortly! 

 

 

Science Week 
Next week is Science week in school and we hope to inspire the 

next generation of scientists! All children will partake in 

activities, both within their classrooms and as a whole school. 

Thank you to FOBSA for funding our Science Museum 

workshops as well! 

 

 


